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Dear Dr. Gonzalez:

Thank you for your kind letter of Jume 30. I am delighted %o
knov that Dr. Repetto arrived home safely and that he was enthusiastic
‘about his experience in the United States. He made an excellent
record, and I am sure that he will become a valusble member of your
staff.

T vigited with Dr. Marcelino Varas in Ann Arbor on July 15. It
was & great pleasure for me to see him mgain, and Dr. Kinde and
Dr. Blackerby as well as myself were most favorably impressed with
him. He has made splendid progress with the study of English.

Thank you for your kind words concerning W. K. Kellogg Foundation
cooperation with the University of Concepcion. I wish to assure you
that it has been an honor to the Foundation and a pleasure to me
personally.

Please give my kindest regerds to Mrs. Gonzalez and the children
and tell your son that I wish for him a very happy year &s a medical
gtudent. I hope that Paulina continues to have an interest in
mursing education. I believe it to be a splendid profession for a

YyOoung WORAmn.
Con un abrazo estrecho,

Sincerely yours,

B
Een n G. Horning, M.D

EGH:kD




